
 

Welcome to Prep 

The start of 2021 has seen our new Preps 

off to a great start. They have done such a 

fantastic job at settling into PPPS, learning 

new routines and learning with a big smile 

on their faces. Here are some photos of 

the wonderful work that our Preps have 

been up to so far this year.  


